
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Senior Leadership Team  
  
DATE: January 27, 2022 
  

SUBJECT: PRH Monitoring For Potential Impacts Of 
Freedom Rally truck convoy  

 
 
As you are likely aware, hundreds of vehicles, primarily transport trucks, associated with the 
Ottawa-based Freedom Rally gathering this weekend will be travelling through the Pembroke 
area en route to Arnprior Friday, January 28th between 4 and 6 p.m. There are plans for 
some of the convoy to make a half-hour stop at the Irving Truck Stop in Pembroke at 
approximately 4:30 p.m.  
 
Please note that our management team has met and discussed work-arounds for any 
potential disruptions – supply chain or otherwise, that this event could cause and our team 
will be monitoring the situation tomorrow throughout the day and into the weekend.  
 
With some road closures anticipated in the area of Paul Martin Drive, staff and physicians 
who will be travelling and may be impacted by detours are reminded to allow extra travel time 
and to check local news sources for any updates.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please speak with your manager.  
 
   
 


